
 
 
 

NET ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

START UPON RECEIPT THROUGH FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2020 
 

PLEASE REPLACE THE NORMAL MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT IN THE 
PREAMBLE WITH THE FOLLOWING: 
 
The Northeastern Indiana Amateur Radio Association, now celebrating its 81st Anniversary, 
will not meet Saturday, September 5 due to the holiday weekend.  Meetings will resume in 
October.  Also, please join us any Wednesday at 11 a.m. for brunch at the Auburn Cracker 
Barrel Restaurant, on State Route 8 just west of I-69.  
 

START UPON RECEIPT THROUGH FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2020 
 

The Northeastern Indiana Amateur Radio Association will be operating special event station 
K9A from August 30, 2020 00:00 zulu to September 9, 2020 00:00 zulu.  We will be operating 
SSB, CW, and Digital.  Jeff, KB9QG, is coordinating operators so please contact him either on 
the W9OU repeater or send an email to w9ou@arrl.net 
 
 

START MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 7 THROUGH FRIDAY, OCTBOER 2, 2020 
 
PLEASE REPLACE THE NORMAL MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT IN THE 
PREAMBLE WITH THE FOLLOWING: 
 
The Northeastern Indiana Amateur Radio Association, now celebrating its 81st Anniversary, 
will hold its next meeting on the first Saturday of October the location to be announced 
ahead of the meeting.   Also, please join us any Wednesday at 11 a.m. for brunch at the 
Auburn Cracker Barrel Restaurant, on State Route 8 just west of I-69.  
 

 
 


